
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

From Mrs Barber 

We are in church this Thursday to say 

goodbye to Reverend Nancy who  

retires at the end of the month.  She 

has been a great support to the school 

and we will miss her. 

Week ending 19th January 2018 

Spelling Year 2 3 and 4 

Please ensure children are using their 

rule to write their spelling lists in 

their reading diary each week.  A wide 

range of words are given through the 

week to add in their diaries and  

practise at home. 

Letters 

Orthoptic Screening Tests—Year R 

Height & Weights Test—Year R 

Skipping Ropes—Whole School 

Staff Absence 

We have been hit quite badly with 

various flu illnesses.  We will  

endeavour to keep staffing consistent 

over the next few weeks and keep 

curriculum routines the same. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Hannah 

Lizzie  

Rosie 

 

who celebrated their  

birthdays this week. 

Year R 1 
Please ensure you collect your children 

at 3.00 pm. 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Alice 

For a consistently mature  

approach to all her learning this 

week. 

 

Year  2 — Katie 

For an imaginative alternative 

ending to the Red Riding Hood 

story. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Chloe  

For superb sounding out and 

independent writing. 

Book Donations 

Thank you to Beth in Year 4 and  

Antonia in Year 3 for donating books 

to our library.  They are stamped and 

ready to borrow. 


